[image: image1.emf]SANTA CRUZ
- PUBLIC LIBRARIES












Public Hearing on Proposed Budget

Per the LJPA 4th Amendment, Item C:

The Service Authority shall hold a public hearing on the Proposed budget which shall be held no later than May 31st. Copies of the Proposed Budget shall be available for public inspection at least ten days prior to the public hearing.
At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Governing Board shall request such supplemental reports as it deems appropriate and schedule final action on the Proposed Budget for a public meeting no later than June 30.
Attached is the Draft FY 25 Library Operating Budget Overview.  

The Draft FY 25 Library Operating Budget package will be available as part of the agenda packet for the LJPB May 2, 2024 meeting.
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